
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: EPR/KB 

24th June, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of year 7, 

I would like to invite you and your child to enter our 2020 Summer Reading Challenge. You 
could win an iPad, there are also book tokens to be won.  I hope that this will be both 
enjoyable and will help to develop your child’s reading and literacy skills. The aim of this 
challenge is to encourage your child to read to you for 30 minutes every weekday over the 
summer holiday. We will provide students with a 2020 Summer Reading Challenge booklet 
for both you and your child to sign each time you read together. When your child returns to 
school in September, they should hand the completed booklet in to their form tutor or English 
teacher. Those with completed booklets, will be entered in to our prize draw to win an iPad.  

The school library will be opening from 2.00 pm till 4.00 pm every weekday for the last 2 
weeks of term (Monday 6th July to Friday 17th July) so that you can come and borrow 6 
books. Due to the current situation and social distancing, only 3 students accompanied by a 
parent/guardian, will be able to enter the library at a time. Hygiene and social distancing 
measures are in place inside school.  

If you would like to book an appointment please contact us on: 

Tel: 07999 614000 (phone line is open 10:00 am – 2:00 pm Monday to Friday)  

If you are interested in the challenge but are unable to attend school please contact us on 
the number above.  

We hope you and your families are well and look forward to seeing you very soon. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss E Prendergast  
English Teacher  
 


